
 

 

             BARTON SEAGRAVE PARISH COUNCIL 
Parish Clerk: Richard Reed 

De Vere House 
10 Hawthorn Drive 

Thrapston 
NN14 4LQ 

Telephone: (01832) 732688 
Email: richardreed01@btinternet.com 

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Owing to the Coronavirus pandemic, Parish 
Council meetings are suspended until 
further notice and councillors will deal with 
business remotely. If any resident has an 
issue that they would like Councillors to 
consider then please e-mail or write to the 
Clerk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed 

Richard Reed 

Clerk to the Parish Council                                                    Dated this 26th day of March 2020 
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